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Town of Quispamsis Construction Update 

        Type of Work: 

Public Contact:       Sanitary System Upgrade 

Phone Number:                                                        Water Main System Upgrade 

Project Location:      Sidewalk Improvements 

Duration:       Road Resurfacing 

                                                                                                           Storm Drainage Improvements 

 

Current Work Being Performed:  

 

 

 

Detour Route (if applicable):  
 

 

       

Project Scope:  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date of Submission: 
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	Text1: Mark Morrison / Jocelyne LeBlanc
	Text2: 333-9742 / 643-0734
	Text3: Various Town Streets
	Text4: 12 weeks
	Text6: While it is anticipated the duration of construction on each street will be limited, motorists are advised to expect traffic delays during the construction period. The Town will make every effort to maintain one lane open at all times or ensure flag persons will be on site to direct traffic through the construction area. 

	Text5: The general contractor, Debly Enterprises Ltd. is continuing the Street Upgrading 2022 project. The majority of streets have been paved with the exception of Old Coach Rd and Hammond River Park Access Road.  Landscaping shall follow.  Old Coach Road paving will occur once the sidewalk is completed. 
 
Driveways on majority of streets should now be complete.  

	Text7: The Street Upgrading 2022 contract includes twelve (12) streets as follows: Roberts Lane, Braun Crescent, Pleasant Avenue, Sunnybank Street, Old Coach Road (from Hampton Road to civic # 90), Hovey Road, Parkside Road, Regal Drive, Rynlon Crescent, Hill Court, Reynar Drive, and Meenans Cove Road (Gondola Point Arterial to Cobblestone Drive).
 
All of the streets will see asphalt work under this tender and this resurfacing will take the form of padding and resealing on some streets with the bulk of the streets require pulverizing and reconstructing. We have also included ditch and shoulder maintenance on most of the streets as well as driveway replacement where warranted.
 
Landscaping and driveways will be restored at the end of the project.  Work is expected to commence in May/June and be completed at the end of August 2022. 
	Text8: Sept.22, 2022


